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I've been voting since 1969.  I remember having to wait in long lines to vote, or 

missing the closing time because my boss would not allow me time off,or childcare 

issues.  When vote by mail began it was great.  Now I could vote in very election, had 

time to research issues, did not have to put in for vacation time to vote.  Not sure of 

the stats, but I would expect the % of voters increased.  Call me crazy, but I'd think 

that's a great thing for our state.  Sounds like perhaps Trump wants less people to 

vote.  We in Oregon don't have the fraud issues of others.  The number of people 

who were mis classified and actually voted was 2 voters.  I do not think 2 fraud votes 

will help Trump win Oregon. 

We have a system that works, that has been a model for other states.  I do not 

support this change.  I think there are more important issues for Salem to be working 

on. 

Thankyou. 


